Wareham Recycling Committee
Town Hall - 54 Marion Road
- Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES
January 16, 2019

Meeting opened at: 6:01 In attendance were: Wanda Savary, Ann Marie
Brooks, Alex Burdick, Jennifer Gady, Charlene Price, Marilyn Russell,
Earl Russell

Jennifer distributed the agenda
The coordinator's report was distributed by Marilyn
Charlene distributed minutes for November and December meetings, accepted as

“written, with minor changes, unanimously

The treasurer's report was presented by Earl Russell. Discussion held. Accepted
report as written unanimously

A moment of silence was observed for Peter.

Marilyn distributed neva ll)r chures for the center, Discussions held

Marilyn reported that M&as picked up by NEDT, Semass/Covanta paid the bill
Marilyn reported that the center doesn't get credit for any tipping on most ts
we collect. We used to get credit for“ﬁ%%ﬁ% are getting funds for thig'only,
Marilyn reported that due to increased tipping fees by ABC, fund received at the
Spring meeting will only last approximately 2 1/2 yrs, as municipal maintenance
will not be paying anymore invoices for ABC. Marilyn checked with another
vendor, but their fees were higher than ABC

Marilyn reported that Derek Sullivan and Dave Menard toured the site and were
impressed with the center. Discussion held

Ann Marie spoke of a shortage of volunteers, Discussion held

Alex reported that recycling can be done with the JROTC. Discussion

Meeting adjourned at 6:42
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Wareham Recycling Committee
Town Hall - 54 Marion Road
Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES
February 20, 2019

Meeting opened at: 6:04 In attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Wanda Savary,
Charlene Price, Marilyn Russell, Earl Russell

«  Jennifer distributed the agenda

«  The coordinator's report was distributed by Marilyn

»  Charlene distributed minutes for January meeting, accepted as written with minor
change, unanimous

= The treasurer's report was presented by Earl Russell. Discussion held. Accepted
report as written unanimously

= Earl reported he was meeting with Derek Sullivan to discuss funds for the center

«  Marilyn presented the coordinatot's report. There is a new volunteer at the center,
Jack Kennedy. A new sharps sign is being made with funds from the 2018 grant. A
donation was received by Dr. Susan Dorry. Thank you very much ~~ A new
volunteer sign will be posted in the library, post offices, multi service center, an
laundromats. Discussions held

= Marilyn reported from Rich O'Connor of SEMASS that recycling from Covanta
taken to Rochester transfer station is picked up by New Bedford Waste Services
and hauled to Casell's Charlestown single stream recycling facility. Discussion,

»  Charlene presented a posting she found regarding crayola recycling any felt
markers, not just theirs. Paperwork given to Marilyn for further research.
Discussion,

«  Charlene also spoke of seeing a regional type recycling group on Facebook. She
will look further and present her findings at the next meeting.Discussion held,

Meeting adjourned at 6:46
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Wareham Recycling Committee
Town Hall - 54 Marion Road
Wareham, Ma 02571

MINUTES
March 20, 2019

No meeting was held.
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